
The New Student
2929 Broadway 

NEW YORK

January 19th, 1925

Mr. Wilfrid Bovey,
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Mr. Bovey:

Thank you again for your letter of the 13th. I would certainly like 
to drop in at McGill someday again. I had just enough time on the 
way back from Elu rope via Quebec two summers ago to go through the 
remarkable medical building.

The difference between imposing and. inspiring character and standards 
which you suggest is exactly what we were thinking of in the purely 
negative statement rebelling against the imposition. The inspira­
tional process on its face seems to us to proceed so quietly and with 
so little consciousness of itself that it is almost a pity to call 
its name to often lest it should flee.

What you say about English universities is also interesting because 
similar ideas come in various forms from various sources. While 
German universities seem right now to be a stumbling block and a 
menace, I was agreeably surprised to find Lord Thompson of the Labor 
Government declaring that the English university was hospitable to 
its ideals.

Very

askellDouglas
Edi/yor

DPH.FB


